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Myself and my family including 3 children are feeling extremely frustrated, disappointed, and concerned about future decisions
affecting our county. The never-ending mask mandates have put incredible pressure on local businesses who are feeling forced to
police their own customers. As customers and citizens we feel oppressed and silenced, people cannot smile at each other as we peer
at others over a mask that covers the majority of our faces. Children should not be growing up with this as the norm. We will not
continue to shop in this county if this continues and have already enjoyed going to neighboring counties that have a common-sense
approach where choice is valued. Living here has felt like we were transported to some other country where it is normal to subdue
and control citizens, certainly not America. My kids are beyond frustrated with having to wear masks to do all their favorite
activities, it gives them headaches and they feel like they can't breathe, it is antisocial and promotes fear and distrust. My husband,
I, and our 3 kids are no longer going to go along with this madness. We will travel twice the distance to go to another county and
have certainly been doing that already. The commissioners need to stop hiding behind closed doors and zoom meetings, these
meetings must be in public where you can hear our concerns in person. That is your job! My family, and a number of others we
know are on the verge of moving to another state or county as none of us can continue this way. This is not healthy for anyone,
especially the kids. Other people are not things to be terrified of, breathing is not a privilege, freedom to chose is not a privilege. If
the commissioners continue to ignore the constituents there will be nothing to keep us here. At this point | have zero confidence in
1



the ability of our local elected officials to do what is best, use common sense, and to stop the madness. Please prove us wrong and
get a backbone, | don't want to have to move.
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